
 

 

 
Date: July 12, 2024 

To, 
 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Manager, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001, MH 
 
BSE Code: 512453 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Clarification Sought on Price Movement 
 
We refer to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/CM/ 2024-2025 / 2468 dated July 11, 2024, 
received through email, with regards to the significant movement in the price of the Company 
on Stock exchange in the recent past. In this connection, we wish to inform you that we have 
made disclosures under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, of all the 
information/announcement within the timeline and currently there is no event or 
information/announcement including impending announcement, need to be reported by the 
Company which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price of the Company. The volatility 
in the price of the Company on the Stock Exchange might be market driven and may be based on 
the fluctuation in Index / Market. 
  
Kindly take note of the same.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
FOR SHRI JAGDAMBA POLYMERS LIMITED 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Vikas Srikishan Agarwal 
Director 
DIN: 03585140 
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